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北京 Beijing·上海 Shanghai·香港 Hong Kong·纽约 New York 

30th September, 2015 

 

Dear Honorable Ambassador Baucus, 
 
I am writing to invite you to a cross-border banquet to celebrate our acquisition 
of Henniges Automotive. We consummated the transaction earlier this month, 
in conjunction with our strategic partner, AVIC, for $600 million. I have also 
attached a news article about the transaction. 
 
This milestone marks our first U.S.-based acquisition. Our strategic partners, 
including AVIC and Sinopec, will be in attendance, as will our investors, 
including the Bank of China and China Development Bank. We hope to 
discuss the opportunities and challenges of cross-border investments for 
Chinese companies in today's macro environment. A member of our team has 
also extended an invitation to your economics advisor - Jonathan Fritz - to 
speak at the seminar.  
 
It would be a great honor if you could attend the evening banquet as our 
special guest. As well as our partners and investors there will be a number of 
foreign dignitaries such as Kevin Rudd and the Vice President of Bank of 
China at the event. Currently the banquet is planned for the end of October. 
The date is tentatively set at 28th October, but please let us know your most 
convenient dates. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Devon Archer 
Vice Chairman 


